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Advisory No.U © 2 s 2023
February 14, 2023

RESCHEDULING OF THE ORIENTATION/WORKSHOP
FOR INSPECTION TEAMS

1. In view of the non-availability of some of the Team Leaders and
Members of the Inspectorate Teams, the Orientation/Workshop for
Inspection Teams  scheduled on February 16, 2023 per Office
Memorandum No. ROP-2023-031 dated February 9, 2023, 1is re-
scheduled on February 23, 2023 (Thursday) at 8:30 A.M. - 5:00 P.M,,
DepEd NCR Conference Hall. Other provisions in the released

memorandum remain in effect.
WILFREDO EF RAL, CESO III

Regional Director

2. For information of all concerned.
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Misamis St., Bago Bantay, Quezon City .
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